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CUNY Travel Advisory  

To: Accounts Payable Directors  

From:  Gina Aviles 
University Director for Accounts Payable  
and Travel & Expense  
 

Date: November 24, 2021  
 

Re: Update: CUNY Travel Restrictions 

This advisory will serve to communicate current updates to the travel guidelines as it relates to COVID-19 travel 
restrictions.   
 
The links below will provide you with an in depth guidance and are updated frequently: 
 
Related Links: 
Travel: Domestic and International 
Guidance on Academic Continuity to Campuses – The City University of New York (cuny.edu) 
 
Travel during the Pandemic – Waiver and “Intent to Travel” information 
Travel during the pandemic (domestic and international) – Global CUNY 
 
Guidelines for NYS 14-day Traveler Quarantine  
Guidance on Academic Continuity to Campuses – The City University of New York (cuny.edu) 
 
Campus Location Vaccine Authority (LVA) Liaisons 
Campus Location Vaccine Authority (LVA) Liaisons – The City University of New York (cuny.edu) 
 
Below are some important highlights to note from the above referenced links: 
 

• A waiver petition is no longer required for contiguous state travel (CT, MA, PA, NJ, and VT), travel to CDC’s states 
with “low” or “moderate” levels of transmission or travel to countries listed by the Department of State as level 
1 or 2.  However, an “Intent to Travel” (pre-screening) is required for the above mentioned states, countries and 
contiguous states.   

• Petitions where petitioners have full vaccination verified in a CUNY system (CUNYFirst or RF Portal) will be fully 
reviewed at the campus. 

o Consult with your campus’ Location Vaccine Authority liaisons for any vaccination inquiries. 
• Petitions where one or more petitioner(s) do not have full vaccination verified in a CUNY system, if supported by 

the Provost, must be forwarded to Central Office for review.   
o Consult with your campus’ Location Vaccine Authority liaisons for any vaccination inquiries. 
 

Ensure to widely distribute this information with your campus community. 
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https://www.cuny.edu/coronavirus/academic-continuity/guidance-on-academic-continuity-to-campuses/#Domestic-International-Travel
https://www1.cuny.edu/sites/global/health-and-safety-abroad/travel-during-the-pandemic-domestic-and-international/
https://www.cuny.edu/coronavirus/academic-continuity/guidance-on-academic-continuity-to-campuses/#NYS-14-day-Traveler-Quarantine
https://www.cuny.edu/coronavirus/location-vaccine-authority-contact/
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